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Practitioners who choose to use a solicitor stamp are reminded 
that there is no specific provision in the Legal Profession 
Uniform Law (NSW) concerning solicitors’ stamps. 

It is however common practice that stamps include the 
following information:

The practitioner’s name and address, followed by an 
appropriate title in accordance with Rule 9 of the Legal 
Profession Uniform General Rules 2015.  

Rule 9 sets out the entitlement to use certain titles. Rule 9 can 
be accessed here: www.legislation.nsw.gov.au/
regulations/2015-246.pdf

Further Information

For further assistance or information please contact:

Professional Standards Department 
The Law Society of New South Wales

Call:	(02) 9926 0115

Email: psd@lawsociety.com.au
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